
 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I, the undersigned, urge the Oregon State Legislature to pass House Bill 2141-1, establishing the Registered 

Commercial Interior Design Title Act to recognize, protect, and enhance the role of Commercial Interior 

Designers in Oregon. 

 

Signed, 

 

 

 

 

Kelly Nelson 

Senior Project Manager 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

March 26, 2025 

RE: Commercial Interior 

Design Legislation HB 2141 

 


